BARGAINING UPDATE



GOVERNMENT OF ALBERTALOCAL 001, 002, 003, 004, 005, 006, 009 & 012 - ALL STAFF

GSBC Update #9 – Government cancels scheduled talks, but work continues

Our employer cancelled the negotiations that were scheduled for Sept. 18 and 19, based on the fact that it is agreed that the next steps in bargaining are formal mediation and the requirement for an Essential Services Agreement (ESA) to be in place.

In the meantime your Government Services Bargaining Committee (GSBC) will be using those two days to prepare for the next steps in bargaining, when we will be discussing monetary issues and getting ready for formal mediation. We will provide a more in-depth bargaining update after those meetings.

Work will also continue with the employer to select a mediator to commence formal mediation once an ESA is secured.

If you have questions. Please contact your representative on the Government Services Bargaining Committee (GSBC).

AUPE NEGOTIATING TEAM -GOVERNMENT SERVICES BARGAINING COMMITTEE (GSBC)

Guy Smith GSBC Chair

GSBC Representatives

Kathleen Buss Local 001 quilterbuss@gmail.com

Lorraine Ellis Local 002 ellisl1950@shaw.ca

Dax Lydiard Local 003 003bargaining@gmail.com

Bowman Pringle Local 004 bowman.pringle@gmail.com

Jeffrey Bleach Local 005 bargaininglocal005@aupe.ca

Rob Poggemiller Local 006 poggrobe@hotmail.com

Russell Clark Local 009 russell.clark@shaw.ca

Richard Hansen Local 012 chairlocal 012@aupe.ca

AUPE STAFF NEGOTIATOR

James Mitchell Negotiations j.mitchell@aupe.org